
SR DIRECTOR, NATIONAL HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

 

475 L’Enfant Plaza  SW  
Washington, DC  20260-4201 
www.USPS.COM 

 
 
 Dear Postal Annuitant: 
 
 

Last holiday season you took time out of your retirement to help the Postal Service deliver 
outstanding service as a Holiday Transportation Assistant (HTA). I want to thank you for that service 
and let you know that the Postal Service would welcome you back for the 2023 holiday season. 

 
Your knowledge, community connection, and ability to provide great service will again help the 
Postal Service deliver great service to its customers. We are looking to have annuitants like you on 
the Postal Service rolls by November 4. 

 
During the holiday season, retired postal employees are eligible for a waiver to the annuity offset 
when reemployed into a temporary HTA position. 

 
Special conditions apply for these noncompetitive appointments, including: 

• Current pay rate is established at $21.22 per hour for motor vehicle operators and $21.63 
per hour for tractor trailer operators. 

• Appointment duration is limited to a period ending December 29, 2023. 
 

If you are interested in reemployment with the Postal Service as a HTA without reduction to the 
amount of salary that you receive as an annuitant, please apply online at www.usps.com/careers. 
You should search for “ANNUITANT HOLIDAY TRANSPTN ASST” where you are available to work 
and apply for this noncompetitive employment opportunity.  The postings will be available August 14 
– September 4. Note: A current Commercial Driver’s License and the ability to meet any applicable 
qualification conditions are required for all HTA positions. Positions will be filled for both motor 
vehicle and tractor trailer operators. 
 
During the last holiday season the Postal Service proved that it was the package-delivery business 
that could meet customers’ delivery demands in a timely and efficient manner. We would truly 
appreciate your help to continue that holiday tradition during the upcoming season. 

 
Whether or not you choose to apply for reemployment as a HTA, we thank you for your help last 
season and for all your years of service to our customers in the past. We wish you and your family a 
safe and enjoyable holiday season.  

 
Sincerely, 

  
 

Joseph R. Bruce 

 

http://www.usps.com/employment

